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Rep. Masin announces support for emergency school aid proposal 

St. Paul, Minn. – Following the release of Gov. Dayton’s proposal to provide $138 million in 

emergency aid to school districts around Minnesota, Rep. Sandra Masin, DFL-Eagan, released 

the following statement: 

“School districts are facing budget deficits and potential cuts that could undermine the quality 

education we’re committed to providing for our children. Gov. Dayton’s proposal would provide 

much needed, one-time funding to districts across the state. 

“Every Minnesotan deserves a world-class education and we must make the investments 

necessary to ensure that is a reality.” 

The proposal increases school resources by 2 percent, amounting to an individual $126 for every 

student in Minnesota. 

Funding increases for some of the impacted school districts are below: 

Burnsville-Eagan-Savage Public School District 

$1.4 million 

 

Rosemount-Apple Valley-Eagan Public School District 

$4.1 million 

 

West St. Paul-Mendota Heights-Eagan 

$770,410 

 

Rep. Sandra Masin can be reached by phone at 651-296-3533 or by email at 

rep.sandra.masin@house.mn. 
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